
 

 

Kelowna South Central Association of Neighbourhoods 

Knowles House – 865 Bernard Avenue, Kelowna, BC, V1Y 6P6 

 

 

Dave Duncan        Monday, November 28, 2016 

Parking Services Manager 

City of Kelowna 

1435 Water Street 

Kelowna, BC   V1Y 1J4 

 

Dear Dave, 

 

 Re: Parking Plan Around Kelowna General Hospital (KGH)/ Cancer Agency 

 

 

KSAN supports the recent initiative by the City to improve the KGH/Cancer Agency street parking in order to 

improve  the liveability of our neighbourhood. 

 

 

KSAN notified about 600 of the adjacent neighbours to inform them of the May 2016 City’s Open House. We 

were happy that the response to this meeting was good (as well as the on-line survey).  The second Hospital 

Area On-Street Parking Plan Open House held on November 03, 2016 with the recommended plan and the 

parking studies,  were also well attended by the neighbours.  KSAN appreciated you and Derek Edstom, 

Director of Real Estate, attending our September 19, 2016 KSAN meeting to discuss the first draft of the 

Parking plan and answer our many questions. 

 

 

KSAN, in particular, supports the plan to : enhance resident Parking Program Council Policy which includes 

criteria and a method to consider future requests for implementation of (Resident) Permit Only Parking 

restrictions.  

 

 

We, therefore, hope that the Mayor and Council will also support the recent Hospital / Cancer Agency Parking 

Plan. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Pat Munro,  chair 

KSAN 

 


